
Southern Road Primary School Newsletter 

Next Week 
Monday 22nd January 

 Mini Olympics with Mr Permaul 

Tuesday 23rd January  

 30 children to Royal Albert Hall 

Wednesday 24th January 

 Parent Workshop-2.30pm 

Thursday 25th January 

 6 children to Newham Leisure Centre 

 

Friday 19th January  2018 

Our Community  

Fantastic work ! 

For their last topic on the Stone Age, Year 3 were set a number 
of tasks they could do at home to support their learning. One of 
which was an Art/DT project to design and make a woolly  
mammoth. The amount of work and time that the children  put 
in (with support from home) ensured the children created some 
truly fantastic pieces of work.  

 
As a school we understand how important it is to involve  
ourselves in all aspects of the local community. One area in 
which we do this is by providing support and advice to parents 
and carers. You will have seen already that we have held many 
workshops in various different subjects such as First Aid, Online 
Safety and Parenting support classes.  
 
Over the coming term more workshops and events have been 
organised, so please do keep a look out on the Website,  
Twitter and the Newsletter for when these will take place.  
I am also keen to purse the idea of creating a Parent group that 
could support the school in organising community events such 
as a Summer Fair. More information on this will be sent out 
soon. 
 
Many Thanks 
Mr MacGregor 
Head Teacher 

 

Help us get to 100 followers! 

Southern Road Twitter 
https://twitter.com/SouthernRoadPri 

www.southernroad.newham.sch.uk 

Class attendance awards 

No classes achieved 100% attendance this week. 

Let’s aim for better next week! 

Behaviour Cups 

The classes that showed outstanding  

behaviour this week were:  

Orange, 2NW, 4TP and 6LT 

https://twitter.com/SouthernRoadPri



